
It only takes 5 minutes! 

 

The Michigan League of Women Voters, a 

non-partisan organization, will be  

registering voters in the Student Center 

Building on September 26 from 1pm to 4pm.  

 

Make sure that you are ready to vote in the 

Michigan General Election on Tuesday,  

November 7 by accessing the MLWV’s guide, 

VOTE411, available online and at the regis-

tration table.  

 

Your vote matters!  

Stand up and be counted. 


